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Hi Richard 
  
Thunder storms in UK are heralding Midwinter here in UK! 
  
I have forwarded your Greetings from SAAC to our Committee and will display them 
at our Annual Dinner and AGM Saturday evening 
  
All the very best for your MW Celebrations 
  

Tony “Winkers” Wincott 

Secretary to BAS Club 
 


